
From: Randy and Julie Hansen   
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2023 4:45 PM 
To: PUC <PUCPF@state.sd.us> 
Subject: Re: [EXT] FW: FW: Docket #522-001 Letter of Support for the Project and Against Delaying the 
Permit 
 
 
Docket #HP22-001 
 
Dear Chair Nelson, 
 
      I am a farmer and landowner that has nearly 4 miles of pipeline proposed to cross our farmland.  I 
understand the importance of this project to move forward not only for the Ethanol Plants but also for 
the agricultural industry as well.  The ability to lower our carbon footprint is vital for not just the ag 
community but also the environment.  The technology used in Carbon Sequestration is sound along with 
thousands of miles of CO2 pipelines already in use. 
 
     Here in Lake County over 80% of the landowners needed to complete the pipeline have already 
signed on to this project..  The overwhelming majority of our farming community would like this project 
to move forward as quickly as possible.  We are the silent majority that would like to see no delays in 
the permitting process. 
 
     Please do not delay the permit and the ruling of the permit. 
 
Thankyou, 
Randall Hansen 

 
Wentworth, SD    57075 

 
 

 




